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January 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

As part of our school enrichment, Great Hollands Primary School will be holding a new 
opportunity for the children in Key Stage 2 – fencing. These fantastic free sessions will be 
led by Little Musketeers on Friday 20 January 2023. 

As the sessions will take place during school time, there is no need for you as parents to do 
anything. The children will be able to wear their normal PE kit for the activity, which will be 
held inside. The sessions will last no longer than 30 minutes per class. 

Please complete our online form to indicate if you wish for your child to take part in the 
session. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rD3Fbne1P 

We ask that the form is completed by Tuesday 17th January and doing so will only take a few 
moments of your time. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr R Lee 
PE Subject Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rD3Fbne1P

